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Kevin Polloi

From: Douglas.A.Jannusch@uscg.mil on behalf of Jannusch, Douglas LT 
[Douglas.A.Jannusch@uscg.mil]

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2007 3:21 PM
To: Kevin Polloi
Cc: Shepardson, Dale LCDR
Subject: RE: Kaipapa'u Stream Bridge Replacement - Section 9 Consultation

Kevin, I cannot determine if we ever received the letter, but for bridge administration 
purposes we have no comment on this project.  Thanks for closing the loop with us.

Regards,
LT Doug Jannusch
D14 Bridge Manager
808-541-2319

-----Original Message-----
From: KevinP@rmtowill.com [mailto:KevinP@rmtowill.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 4:39 PM
To: Jannusch, Douglas LT
Subject: Kaipapa'u Stream Bridge Replacement - Section 9 Consultation

Doug,

The State DOT is inquiring whether USGC prepared a response for the attached letter.

This is a while back, but could you please take a look and let me know?

Thanks,

Kevin Polloi
mailto:KevinP@rmtowill.com
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